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Contact us  

Greater  

Fredericksburg USBCA 

11160 Hamlet Court  

Fredericksburg,  VA 22407 

540-891-5293 

AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com 

Visit us on the web at  

GFUSBCA.org 

In This Edition 

WELCOME BACK BOWLERS!! 
 

 All League officials were invited to attend the GFUSBCA Workshop 

this year where new rules, update on fees, refresher on the processes and 

procedures, discussion on the awards, and question/answer session.  

There was a good turnout but less than half of those expected.   

 

 We were all told that the National USBC Association Fee was going to 

be increased this year.  USBC Certification is now $23.00 per person.  

Since the workshop, the association board of directors voted on covering 

$1.00 of the National fee increase for each member that certifies this year.  

This is a way the association can give back to the association members. 

 

 Triple Crown Awards from last year will be in and presented within 

the first few weeks of this season. 

 

 The GFUSBCA Logo will be changing this year...take a look: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Any GFUSBCA member can and are encouraged to submit articles, 

announcements, etc. for this newsletter.  If you have an event/news, please 

email the Association Manager. 

2017—2018 Bowling Season 
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2017 Youth Open Championship Results 

Team, U20, Handicap 

8
th
 Place - Pocket Tens— 

Dylan Perdue, Devin Jobe,  

Thomas Marinari Jr., AJ Dyott,  

 

Singles, U20B, Handicap 

20
th
 Place - Devin Jobe 

 

All Events, U20B, Handicap 

7
th
 Place – AJ Dyott 

 

Singles, U15B, Scratch 

36
th
 Place - Dylan Perdue 

 

Singles, U15B, Handicap 

2
nd

 Place - Dylan Perdue 

13
th
 Place - Thomas Marinari Jr. 

GFUSBCA YOUTH NEWS 

CORRECTION:   

Inadvertently left off last edition: 

VA State Pepsi  U20 BOYS SCRATCH 

Joshua Mattice—7th Place Earning $155.00 

Congratulations to Dylan Perdue who fin-

ished 4th Place Singles Handicap Division, 23rd 

Place All-Events Handicap Division, 2nd Place All

-Events Scratch Division, and 7th Place Doubles 

Handicap Division with  Thomas Marinari 
as his doubles partner!   

Nice Bowling Guys! 

52ND ANNUAL USBC STATE CHAMPIONSHIP TOURNAMENT 
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Have you signed up for BenefitHub account with United States Bowling Congress 

Member Rewards?  Take advantage of these discounts to get some or all of your sanc-

tion fees back.  Check the back of your USBC Card for details. 
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 Reported in July and August 

Honor Scores 

Lottie Gorham presenting Bradley Morris his 300 Ring that 
was earned while bowling at AMF Fredericksburg on the  
Wednesday Frenzy League.  The 300 game was shot on 10 
May. 

Name Date Bowled Award Location 

Ron Tietz 8/30/2017 300 Game Wednesday Night Men's League @ Liberty Lanes 

Jim Wolfe 8/22/2017 
11 in a row 

(298) 
Tuesday Summer Mixed League @ Liberty Lanes 

Daniel Pittman 8/22/2017 
11 in a row 

(296) 
Tuesday Summer Mixed League @ Liberty Lanes 

Jim Wolfe 8/15/2017 300 Game Tuesday Summer Mixed League @ Liberty Lanes 

Brian Anderson 7/25/2017 
11 in a row 

(290) 
Tuesday Summer League @ AMF Fredericksburg 

John Fillis 7/17/2017 803 Series Jaco's Trios Summer League @ AMF Fredericksburg 

Bob Gathof 7/5/2017 802 Series Wednesday Frenzy @ AMF Fredericksburg 

Mark Newlin 7/5/2017 300 Game Wednesday Frenzy @ AMF Fredericksburg 

Secretaries please submit all awards after bowling each week!   

All honor scores are required to be submitted  

even though it is a multiple award! 
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Virginia State USBC 2017 Senior Tournament 

Hosted by: AMF Hanover Lanes 

Team, Doubles & Singles Event: AMF Hanover Lanes, Mechanicsville, VA 

Tournament Beginning Date: October 7-8, 2017 

Tournament Ending Date: November 4-5, 2017 

Entries close Midnight Wednesday September 20, 2017 

Upcoming Local Tournaments and Events 
 

Second Sunday of the Month,  
Liberty Doubles Shootout Handicap Tournament,  

10:00am   Liberty Center 
 

Last Sunday of the Month,  
TNT Dynamite Handicap Doubles,  

9:00am at  AMF Fredericksburg 
 
 

14 & 15 October 2017 - Senior Tournament at AMF Dale City 
 

4 & 5 November 2017 - Women’s Tournament at AMF Fredericksburg 
 

20 & 21 January 2018 - Youth Tournament at Liberty Lanes 
 

24 & 25 February 2018 - Mixed Tournament at Liberty Lanes 
 

24 & 25 March 2018 - Open Tournament at Liberty Lanes 
 

 
 

Upcoming Tournaments 

https://vastateusbc.files.wordpress.com/2012/09/2017-state-seniors-entry-form.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/events/1496965063957071/?ref=1&action_history=%5B%7B%22surface%22%3A%22permalink%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22extra_data%22%3A%5B%5D%7D%5D
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If you are a certified coach and willing to assist in teaching the youth 

and adult members, please contact a member of the board of directors.   

Submitted by Ralph Grubb 
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Are you interested in supporting your association, we have the fol-

lowing committees that could use your help: 

 

  Audit          Lane Certification 

  Awards         Nominating 

  Budget and Finance      Scholarship  

  Coaching         Tournaments 

  Communications/Facebook   Way and Means 

  Community Service      Website 

  Constitution and Bylaws    Workshop 

  Hall of Fame        Youth 

 

Contact a member of the board for more information. 

LANE CERTIFICATION 

Every year each GFUSBCA Center requires lane certification.  If you are interested 

in learning what is involved in the certification process and have some time to as-

sist, please contact the Association Manager for more information.   

All centers have been certified for this season! 

Any GFUSBCA member can and are encouraged to submit articles, announcements, etc. for 

this newsletter.  If you have an event/news, please email the Association Manager. 


